Dear Families,
I hope you are all safe and well. As we now approach the end of another academic year, we would like to thank you all for your continued support during some very challenging times.
How quickly it seems we have reached another milestone for our year 9s as they transition into KS4.
 I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Ms Aziz, and I am the Pastoral Manager for years 10 and 11. I am committed to ensuring that all students in KS4 feel safe, happy and are fully supported within our academy at this very crucial stage to maximise their performance. 
I trust you will support us in setting the highest standards of conduct and achievement to ensure your daughters’ future successes.
If there is anything that I can help you with, please do not hesitate to contact me at naziz@hwga.org.uk
Wishing you all a safe summer break. 
Kind Regards
Ms N Aziz
Pastoral Manager
